
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 10:50 AM 

Subject: Online Application System Update 

 
The online employment application system is now back up and working.   We believe all system 
problems have been resolved; however, we will continue to monitor the system over the next few 
weeks and make necessary adjustments if needed. 
While down the applicant system was able to capture the email addresses of those applicants who tried 
unsuccessfully to log into the system and apply for jobs.  These applicants will be receiving an email 
advising them that the system is up and that they can reapply. We will also be extending the posting 
time for the jobs that were posted during the applicant system outage.  These jobs will be posted a 
minimum of 7 days. 
Ad posting request received for jobs while the system was down are being posted as quickly as possible. 
 
We appreciate your patience with during this time and look forward to working with you in the future. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Pamela Anderson 
Director of Employment Services 
Slot #566 
Phone: 501-686-7075 

 
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 2:11 PM 

Subject: Online Application System 

 
Some of you may be aware that our online application system has been offline since Saturday.  We have 
been working with IT to resolve this issue as soon as possible and are hopeful that it will be back up later 
today or at the latest tomorrow. 
 
For departments that have current postings or have requested a position to be posted  – we will be 
extending the end dates to compensate for the time that it has been down so all of our applicants will 
have ample time to apply for your positions.  If your position was scheduled to close on the 14th of 
December your qualified applicant list is ok to run.  If your position was scheduled to close after 
December 14th please do not run your qualified applicant list until after the new close date has been 
established.   
 
We will send out another email at the time we have it back online. 
 
If you have any questions please email AskRecruitment@uams.edu  
Thanks, 
 
Kim Finne, PHR MBA 
UAMS 
Senior Human Resources Director 
HRIS, IT Planning & Compensation Management 
501-603-1303 
501-603-1317 fax 
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